
 1234567 Customer and Workforce 
Services Directorate 

 

To all Members of the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee 

 
18th February, 2008 
Our ref: C/AT 

 
Bev Messinger 
Director 
Council House 
Earl Street 
Coventry CV1 5RR 
 
Telephone 024 7683 3333 
DX 18868 COVENTRY 2 
Minicom 024 7683 3029 
 
Please contact Alison Townsend 
Direct line 024 7683 3080 
Fax 024 7683 3070 
alison.townsend@coventry.gov.uk 

 
Dear Member, 
 
Meeting of the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee – 18th February, 2008 
 
Please find attached the following item of urgent business to be considered at the above meeting 
of the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee:- 

Public Business 

9. Cabinet/Cabinet Member Items of Urgent Public Business 

Deprived Area Funding 

Joint report (attached to assist members in understanding the reasons for urgency) 

The Cabinet will consider the above report at their meeting on 26th February, 2008.  In 
accordance with paragraph 4.5.27.3 the Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee are asked to 
agree that this matter should be dealt with on grounds of urgency and that call-in should not 
apply.  The reason for urgency is that the funders have confirmed that they wish to sign a 
contract by the end of February 2008, backdated to the end of January 2008.  If the City 
Council are unable to achieve this, some of the funding may be at risk. 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the telephone number shown 
above 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Townsend 
Senior Committee Officer 
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Please note: a hearing loop is available in all committee 
rooms.  
 
If you require a British Sign Language interpreter for this 
meeting OR if you would like this information in another 
format or language please contact us.:- 
 
Telephone: (024) 7683 3080 
Fax: (024) 7683 3024 
e-mail: alison.townsend@coventry.gov.uk
 

mailto:alison.townsend@coventry.gov.uk
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